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Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.tiff

Dear Mrs Strangeways,

Thank you for your help this morning.

I confirm this area is to be hard surfaced for animal/winter feeding due to it’s continual 
flooding.The area is currently perimeter fenced but we will fence as per the drawing to 
enable easy loading and management of sheep etc.
I also confirm we have no intention of any livery business and would apply appropriately 
should this happen(area is too small for that).

Kind regards

Mark
Mark Pashley
Managing Director
Pitch and Track Ltd

Head Office
The Granary,
3 Sleaford Road
Folkingham
Sleaford
Lincolnshire
NG34 0SB
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